
 

UNB Saint John is hosting a Student for a Day event taking 

place on the turn around days following exams, Jan 26th and 

27th. This is an opportunity for both graduating students 

who are exploring universities and grade 11 students 

thinking about their options. The day will include a tour of 

campus, sitting in on a real university class with current 

students, and lunch at the cafeteria on them. Check out the 

link below or see Mrs. Albright for more information. 

 

http://www.unb.ca/saintjohn/studentforaday.html 

 

 

Choir will practice today, January 15th from 3:45-5:00 pm. 

 

http://www.unb.ca/saintjohn/studentforaday.html

